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Santirbazar, 20 September, 2022 
Meeting for upcoming Durga Puja festival 

A meeting was held at the conference hall of Santirbazar Sub-Divisional Magistrate 
office on September 16 for upcoming Durga Puja festival. The meeting was chaired by the 
Bokafa Block Advisory Committee Chairman Gauri Shankar Reang and was presided by 
Deputy Magistrate & Collector Pritam Sarkar and explained the objective of the meeting and 
discussed at length to hold the Puja smoothly under Santirbazar sub-division. 

He also stated that Puja pandal must be spacious and open from all side with entry and 
exit with clearly bifurcated. He also stressed to follow pollution control board rules and 
regulation during immersion of idols as allowed by the authority. 

The Deputy Collector & Magistrate has instructed to all the Durga Puja Committee 
not to force or pressurize public for donation. Various Puja Committees have requested to 
authority to repair roads in the meeting and provide regular power connectivity during the 
festivity. 

The DCM has instructed fire service department to stay alert and active to avoid any 
kind of mishap. It was also discussed in the meeting that every Puja Committee must keep 
coordination with police officials for security and safety purpose and also to maintain plastic-
free environment. 

About 12 Puja Committee and organizers from Baikhora, Muhuripur, Jolaibari, 
Birchandranagar, Bokafa and Santirbazar have participated in the meeting including officials 
of different line department were also present. 
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